

City of Clay P.O. Box 345 Clay, Al 35048-0345

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES August 14th, 2018

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday, August 14th, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City Manager, Ronnie Dixon, serving as recorder.

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order.

Council members present were: Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Dennis Locke, Ben Thackerson, and Mayor Webster

Absent: Councilor Don Baker and Councilor Bo Johnson

The council discussed the agenda. Mr. Dixon informed Council that Heritage Auction had appraised our surplus equipment which will help offset the cost of the equipment purchases from ALDOT. There has been \$200,000 moved to the Building fund for Cosby Lake project. There will be a new Taco Bell coming January 2019 on Deerfoot next to Piggly Wiggly. There have been two resignations effective this month; Sarah Johnson and Linda Plummer. The new Elementary school is expected to open in the spring of 2020 for occupancy Fall 2020.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ronnie Dixon City Manager